September 23, 2013

Dear Parents,

This week we will complete our first unit “My School and Me.”  We will continue to talk about our five senses.  We will also talk about feelings, measurement, and the letters Tt and Oo.  Please review these skills at home with your child in the evenings.

Please come out and join the PTA on Tuesday night for a “Back to School Luau” from 6-8 PM at Riverdale Elementary.  Membership dues are $5 per adult. 

On Friday, please have your child wear our RES colors red and yellow for Spirit Day.

Please be reminded that our PTA fundraiser will end on October 3rd.  Please send in all orders and money by this date.  

Have a great week!

Mrs. Wright

